Von: <u>Teodora.BRANDMUELLER@ec.europa.eu</u> [<u>mailto:Teodora.BRANDMUELLER@ec.europa.eu</u>]

Gesendet: Dienstag, 5. Mai 2015 14:15

Betreff: Call for papers/presenters - SCORUS Conference June 16-17 - Brussels

Dear All,

As you know the SCORUS conference will take place on the 16-17 June preceding the meeting of the National Urban Audit Coordinators starting at 14:00 on the 17th June 2015 in Brussels. We are looking for papers/ presenters for the SCORUS conference. I attach the information on the conference. You can also find this on the following link: http://scorus.org/home/ If you would like to present a paper or suggest one please do not hesitate to contact me or any of the organizers. The registration for the conference will be open soon.

Best regards, Teodora